


Community Building Committee

The Patchworks Community Building
Committee has been working hard to
set up the ‘support request form’ for
families within the Patchwork
community who need a little help with
various needs. Please check it out on
our parent portal. 

We’re also working on bringing our
community together thru
playdates/gatherings and workshop.
Therefore we need your help! Please
fill out the Patchwork committee wide
survey which will help us a lot with
understanding the interests and needs
regarding these subjects. We’re
looking forward to your response! 

Meanwhile please don’t hesitate to
reach out with any questions to Hilda,
Owen and Elliots mom and Board
Representative at hilda@fastmail.com




Our next project is to get the kinder
loft updated and ready for use again. 

Link to Amazon Smile (choose
Patchworks,Inc just below the seach
bar or add us in the app) 
Link to King Soopers
Link to paypal to donate for projects
and teacher appreciation. 

Beautifing and Facility 
Committee

Fundraising Committee



Our fundraising committee has been hard
at work to help fund winterizing our
classrooms. We have purchased carports
and winter gear for each program!

Stay tuned for community fundraising
dinners in 2022! In the meaning consider
the following ways to support our school: 
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WE WANT TO
HEAR FROM YOU!

 A Committees Survey
for Parents has been

created to capture your
feedback. We so
appreciate if you
would take a few

minutes to fill it out!
Click here for the survey

mailto:hilda@fastmail.com
https://thepatchworkschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/Patchwork_Setting-up-Amazon-Smile-Charity.pdf
https://thepatchworkschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/King-Sooper-School-Reward-Program_.pdf
https://www.paypal.com/paypalme/thepatchworkschool
https://forms.gle/4nnKsiZp5gFoX9N68


Thank You!
Thank you for all of the

donations for A Precious
Child.We are accepting

donations through Monday,
December 13th. 

School News

Happy December
Birthdays!
Michele Beach
Jammie Speyer

Carol Finer

Our Pizza and Coco Event prior to
the parade was a huge success!

Thank you for joining us! 

Community Partner
of the Month:



BitterSweet 

Winter Break December-January 3
We come back to school on January
4th 

Important Dates:



 

Volunteers needed:
Kinder Loft Build!



Contact

jammie@thepatchworkschool.com 
 



Located in downtown Louisville,
Bittersweet featues house

made pastries and delicious
coffee and drinks in a warm

and inviting environment.  


